
 

President's Message 

 

It is an honour and privilege to have been elected as President of the Chester 
Caledonian Association. 
  
The association strives hard to bring the best of Scottish culture to Chester and 
its surrounds, promoting friendship and fun. We also try to make a little bit of 
money that goes to help Scottish and Chester charities. 
  
Your Committee is always striving to ensure that our events appeal to as many 
members as possible, but we do, of course, value your opinions about changes 
to events, ideas for new events or even charities that might benefit from our 
support. 
  
Please let the Honorary Secretary, or indeed any committee member, know of 
anything you feel we should be doing differently. Thank you once again for your 
faith in electing me as President. I will do my best to ensure that the 
Association has yet another successful and enjoyable year.  
 
Yours aye 

 Robin 

Professor Robin Dunbar, President 


